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City Council Proclaims March as FoodShare Month 

The City of Breezy Point City Council has officially proclaimed March 2024 as FoodShare Month 

in the City of Breezy Point and elected to run an accompanying food drive in the City. 

Breezy Point, MN – During their Regular City Council Meeting held on Monday, March 4, the 

City of Breezy Point City Council proclaimed March 2024 as FoodShare Month in the City of 

Breezy Point. Minnesota FoodShare Month is a time-honored tradition where charity 

organizations across the state prepare for the year ahead and work together to combat food 

insecurity. 

To support this proclamation, City Hall will be accepting donations of non-perishable food 

goods throughout the month of March. Further information on how, where, when, or what to 

donate can be found on the City’s website at: https://www.breezypointmn.gov/community/ 

page/3-6-2024-breezy-point-foodshare-month-food-drive 

## 

The City of Breezy Point, set in beautiful natural surroundings with abundant recreational 

amenities, strives to provide secure and enjoyable neighborhoods for residents and visitors of all 

ages. The City and residents work together to sustain planned commercial, residential, and 

recreational growth, while building upon social connections and identity for the community.  
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